
DOE Office of Energy Efficiency and 
Renewable Energy issues a "LightMAT 
Consortium Call Now Open" bulletin 
Department of Energy’s Office of Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy issues a "LightMAT 
Consortium Call Now Open" bulletin on May 15, 2023. 

The Lightweight Materials Consortium (LightMAT) seeks proposals from industry to partner with 
national laboratories on lightweight material innovations 

LightMAT has announced its annual funding opportunity for 2023 for the automotive industry to 
leverage technical assistance from Department of Energy national laboratories. LightMAT seeks 
proposals to identify key technical challenges limiting the use of lightweight materials that can 
further improve the energy efficiency of conventional and electric vehicles. Proposals are 
due June 12, 2023. 

Application materials are available on the LightMAT Funding Opportunities web page. 

LightMAT is managed by Pacific Northwest National Laboratory in partnership with other national 
laboratories and is funded by DOE’s Vehicle Technologies Office. 

Check out the full text of the bulletin here. 
 
 


